
Tell us what
you think

The Howard League  invites
lawyers to participate in a
focus group on issues of
race and racism in the
criminal justice system.
We are looking for criminal
defence practitioners from
England and Wales to participate
in a one-hour long focus group
session to inform the
development of a guide for
practitioners aimed at making
Black lives matter in the legal
system.

Questions?  Contact
alexandra.cox@essex.ac.uk

Register at:
https://bit.ly/2XKl4Pu

Focus groups will take
place online in
February 2021

https://bit.ly/2XKl4Pu

